
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Local children’s authors, Roderick Gordon and Brian Williams will be talking about 
their latest book, Deeper and the success of their first book, Tunnels at The 
Norfolk and Norwich Millennium Library on Tuesday, 3rd June at 6.30pm.  
Tunnels, which is suitable for teenagers, was selected by Richard and Judy for 
confident readers in their Children’s Book Club programme in Autumn 2007. This 
was part of the Channel 4 promotion ‘Lost for words’ which was a season of 
campaigning programmes to get all our kids reading.  
 
Tickets are £1 available from the joining desk on the ground floor of the library 
and at Waterstones, Castle St., Norwich. Numbers are limited.  
School discounts can be arranged. 
  
Also, during half term, on Tuesday, 27th May at 2.30pm Steve Cole, author of 
the extremely popular Astrosaurs and the Cows in actions series will be in The 
Children’s Library at Norfolk and Norwich Millennium Library. All 
welcome. 
 
Please contact Elaine Simpson, or the Community Librarian Team, on 01603 
774781 for further information.  
 

 


